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A big warm welcome goes to the Ford Motor Company as we 
welcome them as a brand new industry partner joining the P-TECH 

Program.  
 

Lots of exciting things still happening at Ford for students to learn 
about - tours, career talks etc are on the radar.  

 
Stay tuned as we join with Ford in supporting the career pathways 

of students attending Newcomb Secondary College.  
 

 


